
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Shining Stars Club 2023-24 Thursday 28th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope that your children have settled into their new year groups well. It is with great 
pleasure to announce that Shining Stars Club will be running this year for children in 
Year 4 and 5! 
 
This year, I hope to give Shining Stars club more opportunities to perform within our 
community – such as Christmas Carolling and school fayre performances.  
 
Shining Stars Club will run on Tuesdays after school, 3:15 – 4:15pm. Collection will 
be from the front office. If you wish your Year 5 child to walk home unaccompanied, 
please confirm this on your reply slip below. The club will begin on Tuesday 10th 
October. 
 
There will only be 30 spaces available, and places will be assigned on a first come 
first served basis. Please return your reply slips to me directly to ensure your place. 
Places will be renewed each term to allow equal opportunities across the year 
groups, so if your child does not secure a place there will be another opportunity to 
do so in January. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs McTernan 
Year 5 Lead 
Shining Stars Club 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

RE: Shining Stars Club  

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………….…… Class: ……..……………….……… 

 

My child would like to register for Shining Stars Club. 

My Year 5 child will walk home on their own after Shining Stars Club.  Yes/No 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………(Parent/Guardian) Date: ………………….. 

 
 


